
If you are concerned about what your 

children watch or access online, or if you 

just want to find out more about what  

e-safety means, then please come along. 

Tuesday 9th June at Lionel Walden Primary School 

E-safety session for parents 

A presentation and Q & A session led by Mr Craig Thompson 

(ICT service, Cambridgeshire) 

 Either: 2 - 3pm in the School Hall or 

                 6:30 - 7:30pm in Class 8 
 

(The children will be completing e-safety activities in 

classes during the week) 

 

Organised by Lionel Walden School  and  

Do you worry if your children  

are safe online? 


